Welcome to The University of Rhode Island

All new employees are required to complete the “Building a Safe Workplace: Discrimination,
Violence, and Hazing Prevention” Training and “Security Awareness Training” during their first
30 days of employment.

You will receive emails inviting you to complete the “Building a Safe Workplace” Training and
“Security Awareness Training.” Both trainings will be sent to your URI email address, require
completion in the 30 days after receipt of the training, and can be taken during the normal
workday.

For any questions or concerns, please contact Human Resources at urihr@etal.uri.edu.



